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1.
Call to Order and Acknowledgement
The Zoom meeting was called to order by Cathy Speth at 4:30 p.m.


Trustee Speth acknowledged that the meeting was being held on the traditional ancestral and unceded shared territories of the Cheam, Sts'ailes, Sq'éwlets, Seabird Island, Shxw’owhamel, Nlaka'pamux, and the Chawathil people.  
2.  
Approval of Agenda – May 6, 2024

KERR/MARVELL
THAT the agenda of the May 6, 2024 Budget Advisory Committee be approved as presented.

          Carried
3.
Approval of Minutes – April 8, 2024
KERR/BECKER
THAT the Minutes of the Budget Advisory Committee meeting held on April 8, 2024, be approved as amended.



Carried
4.
2024/2025 Preliminary Budget Presentation
Balan went over the targeted goals for SD78 for the upcoming 2024-2025 school year:  Literacy, Numeracy and Transitions with an additional focus on Indigenous Learners. 
Gerry presented a balanced budget for the 2024/2025 school year. He also reviewed the Budget Timelines, Enrolment Projections, and the Operating Grant increases for the upcoming year. Most of the Operating Grant increase will cover the 3.0% general wage increase for next year.  He also demonstrated how the methodology for applying the funding for wage increases favours large, urban districts versus small, rural districts. Because we are a small, rural district, we are short about $100,000 in funding. Gerry explained how the budget was impacted by reserve draws by schools, the Indigenous Education Department, and District funds for the Information Technology project.  The budget will be using $160,000 of Local Capital funds in order to balance.

Adjournment

SPETH/
THAT the meeting be adjourned at 5:18 p.m.


            Carried
Notice of Next Meeting: 
January 6, 2025 




4:30 pm





Via Zoom Video Conference
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